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WEST ALTON, MO – The US Army Corps of Engineers, Rivers Project Office, is 
announcing the temporary closure of Riverlands Way within the Riverlands Migratory 
Bird Sanctuary in West Alton, MO. This road will be closed October 4, 2015 from 5 a.
m-12 p.m. for the Border Wars Triathlon. Maple Island Access will also be closed 
during this time.

For more information please contact Chris Garcia at the Rivers Project Office at 314-
488-4327.


